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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Early Intervention Family Worker 

Jane Rogers, our Early Intervention Family worker 

continues to update you with strategies to help you 

manage at home, it is attached to this newsletter.  

Home learning and Uploading Weekly Tasks  
 
The following is from Mrs Mitchell whom I introduced 
last week: 
  
Each week I have been talking to the class teachers 
about the home learning tasks which have been set and 
how these arrangements are going.  We really 
appreciate your support with your child's home learning 
as this can be challenging juggling everything during the 
day. We have changed how you need to upload the 
completed learning tasks and would like to inform you 
of these changes. This information is for years 1, 2, 3, 4, 
5 and 6 year groups accessing the Google Classroom. 
  
On your child's weekly timetable, their class teacher will 
have highlighted a specific piece of work which needs to 
be uploaded each week.  Your child's class teacher will 
look through the work that has been uploaded and write 
some comments to your child, providing further 
guidance to include in their future tasks.  
  
If you are unsure how to upload work, guidance on your 
child's Google Classroom can be found. Each week a 
folder in your child's Google Classroom will be clearly 
named 'Home learning task for DD/MM/YYYY'. This is 
the folder where your child will need to upload their 
required weekly task. The work uploaded could be a 
photograph of the completed work or a Word 
document. 
  
If you are unsure how to do this please contact the 
school via the school email 
( office@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk ) and we will support 
you. Thank you again for your continued support and 
supporting your children with their tasks, we are really 
enjoying looking at the work.  
 

 

Workbooks 

A few parents have asked if we can provide another 

workbook for your children. I am afraid we need to 

ensure that we have enough stock for when we return 

to school so if you can move to paper/or if you are able 

to purchase another do so. Sorry that we are not able to 

provide further books for all children.  

Google Classroom 

Mrs Carminati has put together some useful information 

on how to use google classroom to upload work which 

has come out separately today. We hope you find it 

useful.  

 

 

 
Finally… 

I was sent this video clip this week, it really does sum up 

how we as a staff are feeling right now. Be warned it is 

emotional but the children will enjoy seeing it. I may* 

have shed a few tears after watching this. 
vimeo.com/412655924  

Stay safe and look after yourselves,  

Best wishes, 

Claire Worth, Headteacher  

*most certainly did 
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